Will your Young Knight
be ready for
Kindergarten?

: (o —_———

You are invited to attend three interactive family sessions geared to helping your child transition

into Kindergarten at Norwin School District. The sessions are being presented by Norwin

Kindergarten teachers and several local pre-schools.

The focus of the first session will be the importance of fine motor skills, following directions &
letter formation. Adults in attendance will come to know the skills young children need to have

in order to be successful in Kindergarten.
Who: Children entering kindergarten in the fall of 2019 & their parents

When: Mon., Nov. 19, 2018 Thurs., Feb. 21, 2019 Tues, April 30, 2019
Where: Your child’s home school

Time: A tour of the building will begin at 6:05

RSVP: All reservations will be online. Please go to https://tinyurl.com/"Y oungKnights

Registration for each session closes one week prior to the event!

If you are unsure which school your child attends, please contact Bev Ference at 724-861-3021. Questions about
the program, please email jbeckerleg@norwinsd.org




